

Latest Arrangements for Alumni Regarding Campus Access and Facilities (24 March 2020)

Dear Alumni,

In light of the latest developments of the COVID-19 pandemic, with effect from Wednesday, 25 March 2020 and until further notice, the University campus will be open to staff and students only. Visits to the Mong Man Wai Library by alumni will be suspended during the period. All sports facilities will also be temporarily closed.

Your kind understanding is much appreciated.

For enquiries, please contact the Alumni Affairs and Development Office (Tel: 2948 6048 or email: alumni_affairs@eduhk.hk).

Regards,

Alumni Affairs and Development Office The Education University of Hong Kong

疫情期間校友使用校園設施之最新安排(2020年3月24日)

各位校友:

因應疫情的最新情況·由 2020 年 3 月 25 日(星期三)起·教大校園只對本校學生及教職員開放· 蒙民偉圖書館暫不接待校友會員·所有運動設施亦暫停開放·直至另行通知。

我們衷心感謝校友們的理解。

如有查詢,請聯絡校友及拓展事務處(電話:2948 6048 或電郵:alumni_affairs@eduhk.hk)。

香港教育大學

校友及拓展事務處